S.C.O.S.A. Regular Meeeting

Waveny House, New Canaan

Thursday, October 5th, 2006
John Collins called the meeting to order at 7:10pm.

Unfinished Business:  John reported that 18 officials from our board have been registered to CIAC.  A motion was made at the last meeting to join CIAC as a board.  Currently, a member can join as an individual.  If the motion passes, the entire board would join CIAC effective fall of 2007.  The vote was tabled to the next meeting because there was not a quorum present.

New Business:  

1. There have been some reports of referees showing up late or not showing up at all.  Please check the web-site and call the school if you know you will be late.

2. If you take an assignment, please consider any personal conflict.  Please advise Steve of any potential “conflict of interest” cases.  Make sure there is no “perception” of conflict.

3. If you receive an assignment that you need to “decline”, please decline on the web-site and send Steve a quick email.

Assignor Report

Steve Benko reported that he appreciates help with game changes.  He mentioned that the athletic director or school scheduler can now go into talkxchange to make game changes.

Steve mentioned that he needed help for some games on Saturday.

There was a question pertaining to the short notice for some of the assignments.  The group discussed this question and advised people that they were not “required” to take a game.  

There was more discussion about the “volatility” of the soccer schedule compared to other sports.  John mentioned that next year all coaches will have to attend the interpreters meeting.  He hopes this will improve communication.

There were no committee reports.

Marco Torres is working on the constitution and committee responsibilities.

John recommended the formation of two new committees.  One would be a membership committee – responsible for recruiting new referees; the other would be a technology committee.  John asked for feed back from the membership regarding these two potential committees as well as any future committee needs.

There was no clinic because Joe was at a game.

There was a question about who nominates committee chairs and whether board votes on committee membership.  The president nominates the committee chairs.  Marco will advise on voting for committee membership.

John asked for feedback regarding the safe exit of referees.  He wants to know if there is an administrator or faculty member present at every game to insure the safe exit of our referees.

Steve reminded the board to use their cards – as things will start heating up in the middle of the season.

Nick Koules made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Schanzer - Secretary

